
 Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project 
 APPENDIX 8.  DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES 

Final EIR/EIS Ap.8C-227 December 2006 

Comment Set C.95:  William N. Farris 

 

C.95-1 



Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project 
APPENDIX 8.  DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES 

 

December 2006 Ap.8C-228 Final EIR/EIS 

Response to Comment Set C.95:  William N. Farris 

C.95-1 Thank you for submitting your concerns regarding Alternative 5. Your comments are consistent 
with the findings of the Draft EIR/EIS regarding the requirement of Alternative 5 to establish new 
utility right-of-way (ROW) areas. However, it should be noted that the proposed Project and each of 
the other four Project alternatives would also require land acquisition for ROW purposes, either for 
new transmission corridors or for widening of existing transmission corridors. Potential health risks 
associated with the Project are discussed in Section C.6 (Public Health and Safety) of the Draft 
EIR/EIS. Please see General Response GR-1 regarding potential effects on property values.  

 


